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Recall of Woolworths Macro Almond, Brazil & Cashew Spread due to presence of 

undeclared allergen (peanut) 

 

The Food Standards Australia New Zealand (FSANZ) has issued a food recall alert on 

Woolworths Macro Almond, Brazil & Cashew Spread due to the presence of an undeclared 

allergen (peanut).  

 

2 As the implicated product was imported into Singapore, the Singapore Food Agency 

(SFA) has directed the importer, Ban Choon Marketing Pte Ltd, to recall the product. The recall 

is ongoing. 

 

3 Allergen in food could result in allergic reaction in individuals who are sensitive to it. 

Under the Sale of Food (Food Regulation), food products containing ingredients that are 

known to cause hypersensitivity must be declared on food packaging labels to safeguard 

public health.  

 

4 The presence of peanut allergen does not pose a food safety issue to consumers at 

large, except for those who are allergic to peanut. Consumers who have purchased the 

affected product, and who are allergic to peanut, should not consume it.  

 

5 Details of the products are as follows. 

 

Implicated product:  

 

Woolworths Macro Almond, Brazil 

& Cashew Spread 

 

Best Before Date: 24/06/21  

 

Packing Size: 250g 

 

Country of origin: Australia 
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Issued by the Singapore Food Agency 

30 December 2020   

 


